
 Exciting Update ….. 
 

Restriction Changes 

 

In light of the government’s recent announcement we are delighted to inform our families that we will 

be starting the first phase of lifting our school restrictions and reverting back to our normal school times 

from Thursday 2nd September.  After listening to advice from the Director of Public Health on Monday 

12th July we have made the decision to do this at a cautious and measured pace which will be reviewed 

regularly throughout the autumn term and beyond.  Please be aware that all other restrictions will 

remain in place as detailed in our previous letter sent out with reports.  The change to start and finish 

times will also mean that reception parents can now walk around the infant building and no longer 

need to walk through the nursery playground. 

 

Key Stage Start Time Finish Time 

Nursery 08:30 15:30 

Infants 08:50 15:20 

Juniors 08:50 15:30 

 

Breakfast & Afterschool Clubs 

 

Unfortunately although there have been amendments to restrictions we are still unable to resume our 

breakfast or afterschool club provision due to the upgrade of the schools fire alarm system during the 

summer break which will impact on communal areas within our school building.  We will let families 

know once all the works are completed in readiness for the breakfast and afterschool club to reopen 

again. 

 

Thank You 

 

We are now approaching the last few days of term and we would like to wish our all families an amazing 

summer break with renewed hope that the summer break and new academic year will bring some 

much needed normality to all our lives.  

 

Last but not least …. may we take this opportunity to say a MASSIVE thank you to all our families and 

the whole school community for helping and supporting the school through what has been one of the 

hardest and most challenging academic years.   You have embraced, supported and cooperated with 

all the restrictions placed upon us and this has undoubtedly helped Angram Bank be its own “Success 

Story”.   

 

Best wishes everyone and see you all on Thursday 2nd September! 

 

All the Staff and Governors 

Angram Bank Primary School 

 

 

  


